
Nursery Worker Needed-  

We are looking for at least one more nursery worker to work with our 

infants through four year olds.  Hours worked are some Sundays 

8:45-11:45 and occasionally at other times when needed for church 

functions.  Pay is minimum wage but the joy you get from working with 

our precious little ones . . . priceless!!! 

See Debbie White or Yasmin Hampton for more information. 

 

 

 

Presbyterian Woman May 24th 

Circle 1 & 2 will meet in Ward Center  

at 9:30a.m. 
 

 

 

EXOTIC PLANT SOCIETY  

Do you want to make your thumb greener? Come to the next meeting 

Tuesday, July 24, at 7 p.m. in the Conference Room and learn from 

others in informal discussion. Problems, successes and failures will 

be addressed. Plant exchange.  Call Julanna Loveberg, Jackie Van 

Dyne or Wayne Dameron for more information.                                     

                                                                                                                

                                    

  

COME FIND OUT about this unique experience called CFO! Register 

now for a time set apart to be with God amid the beauty of nature and 

the fellowship of believers at Arrowhead CFO July 10-16. 

Scholarships are available for first time attendees. Whatever your age, 

there is a place for you. Want to know more? Talk to Pastor Randy, 

Steve and Gretchen Ballmer, Elsie Luranc or Julanna Loveberg, See 

brochures in Williams Hall and the Sanctuary. 

This Sunday, May 22nd, is the last day to help support Olivia Wallace 

on her mission trip to Kenya. You can continue to give to Olivia, but it 

will go as cash instead of going to the organization. Thank you!  

  
   

PRESS IS DUE TODAY!  

SUNDAY, MAY 22nd! 

Please turn in all articles to:   

    yasmin@trinitypres.org 

  

 
 

 

TRINITY CHURCH AND TRINITY 

SCHOOL WILL BE CLOSED ON  

MONDAY, MAY 30TH 

IN MEMORIY OF THE MEN & 

WOMEN WHO SERVE AND HAVE   

                             SERVED IN THE ARMED FORCES. 

 

 

 

If you have RSVP to Barb & John Wedding, 

please don’t forget that it’s this coming 

Saturday, May 28th  

TRINITY 
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The greatest gift you can give them is your love 

and blessing on their marriage. 


